
Subject: FW: Email

 

From: Farabaugh, Melissa [mailto:mfarabaugh@pasen.gov]  

Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 3:11 PM 
To: 
Subject: Email 

 

Thank you for your recent email to Senator Randy Vulakovich regarding circumcision of infant boys. He appreciates your 

concerns and comments. However, he is of the belief that the decision to  circumcise a baby is between the parents and 

the physician in charge of the child. He will not be introducing legislation of this nature. I know this is not the answer you 

were seeking. We do appreciate your concerns and look forward to hearing from you in the future.  

 

Melissa Farabaugh 

Chief of Staff  

State Senator Randy Vulakovich 
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